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Homework will be set on Google 

Classroom on a Monday. Children 

will be required to read daily and 

practice their weekly spellings 

and times tables. 

Children should keep their 

reading logs in their bags every 

day. This contains reading 

information and all their 

passwords needed for online 

platforms. 

 

 

Summer term!  

Welcome to the summer term of 

Year 4. I hope you all had a lovely 

Easter, spending quality time with 

your wonderful families in the 

glorious sunshine. We are now 

ready for a busy, fun-filled 

summer term.  

Notices 

 May 28th – Cricket session 

with Devon Cricket.  

 June – Multiplication check. 

Please ensure all jumpers are labelled 

to help when they go missing. 

Additionally this term spend a lot of 

time out so please provide your 

children with a drink so they can 

stay hydrated. I will update you with 

any events via parent mail or class 

dojo.  If you have any concerns or 

questions throughout the term 

please contact me through class dojo 

and I am happy to help. Thank you 

for your understanding and support. 

Miss Knill 

 

PE 

Eagle Class have PE on a Monday 

and Wednesday. Please ensure 

children wear their PE kits on 

these days. They will be outside 

so please ensure they have a hat 

and drink on warmer days. 

 

This term we continue travelling 

back in time to explore the 

Elizabethan Era. We enjoy 

becoming historians and 

geographers to discover more 

information about their lives. 

We are particularly interested 

in Henry VIII.  

As scientists we will continue 

observing changing states 

before moving on to looking at 

sound. We will work 

scientifically, carrying out 

investigations.  

In RE we started the term 

looking at Hinduism and their 

Holy Books. We are now 

reflecting on the story of 

Pentecost and how we can share 

good news by the way we live our 

lives and treat others.  

Mrs Hynes will continue to visit 

us every other Wednesday, we 

love this time! We will be 

continuing to learn about our 

bodies and relationships.  

Reading is one of our favourite 

parts of the day and a focus 

throughout the whole school. We 

are continuing to develop our 

love of reading, reading skills 

and deepen our thinking. We will 

explore a range of texts and 

continue our class novel ‘When 

the Mountains Roared’. Please 

support your child to read for a 

minimum of 30 minutes a day. 

  

In English, we are continuing on 

our Talk for Writing journey. We 

have already begun learning our 

new text ‘Alien Landing’. We are 

fully immersed in our Mystery 

story writing and we are excited 

to write our own. We are working 

hard to ensure we use our 

neatest handwriting and accurate 

spellings as year four writers.  

In maths, this term we are 

continuing to revisit our 

multiplication and division skills 

before moving onto fractions and 

decimals. We will have daily 

number talk sessions and weekly 

arithmetic tests. We will continue 

to look at our times tables to 

secure them mentally! The 

children will have an official 

times tables test this term. It is 

extremely important that they 

continue to work on them. I urge 

you to use the suggested sites, 

please let me know if you need 

any further support.  

https://mathsframe.co.uk/en/resour

ces/category/22/most-popular 

https://www.topmarks.co.uk/maths-

games/hit-the-button 
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